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Jistorical Societp

A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT - = =

GREETINGS OF THE SEASCN to all of you from
myself and your Board of Directors. We have
had a busy and satisfying year, a good way to
begin the new decade. We are thankful for

all the work done by members and friends, from
hosting a successful 0ld Settlers picnic to
working on the Carlin House and getting the
word out about our Historical Society. Our
programs have been interesting and informative.
We have added more new members to our roster
this year. Anyone wishing to join the society
may use the form in this newsletter. We are
always on the outlook for persons with special
knowledge and information with a desire to
preserve local history.

We look forward to a productive New Year 1991.
The first meeting of the Board of Directors
will be on Monday, March 25. The first
general meeting will be Saturday, April 27.

May your holidays be filled with the Peace
of God and the love of families.

Russell Jones

* * * * * * * * *

ERWIN KEITHLEY HONORED

The Arthritis Foundation of Southern California
has conveyed the honor of Life Membership to
its Board to Erwin M. Keithley, former Palmyra
resident and now Emeritus Professor of Business,
15396 Bestor Boulevard, Pacific Palisades,
California 90272. The honor has been awarded
to only four individuals in the 42-year history
of the foundation. Erwin devoted decades of
service, developing resources of people and
finances, and leadership roles in support of
the Arthritis Foundation.

Congratulations, Erwin Keithley ! !

* % * % %

The Palmyra Historical Society was asked
to take a part in presentations at the
1990 Annual Convention of the Wisconsin
Coulcil for Local History on Oct. 20, 1990.
Our booth was titled An Active Publication
Program, and Ruth Ann Barton presided, show-
ing our publications (and selling them) and
distributing our newsletter to other societies
in the state.

* * * * * *

IN MEMORIAM 1990

Phil Bealhen, Sr.
Florence Turner

Key to picture in Fall issue:

Standing-Miss L. Morrison, Paul Turner,
Carlin Turner, William Williams, Raymond
Gilbert.

Front Row-Hazel Bishop, Janice Mill,

I_iﬂary Parsons, Louise Turner, Eda Hooper.

Our general meeting was held on Nov. 3, at
Powers Memorial Library. Ann Shoemaker read
an update on restoration projects taking place
at the Carlin House.

New publications have been added. Check the
order blank. A story on the Palmyra Enterprise
by Ruth Ann Barton and Room and Board and A
Dollar a Day, by Stewart Calkins, about an
almost extinct species, the hired man.

Elaine Baird was appointed to the Board
of Directors.

To get us in the Christmas mood, Iaura
Beane from Fort Atkinson, displayed many won-
derful old Christmas ornaments and memorabilia
of Christmases past. She trimmed an old feather

tree as she described the age and value of old
ornaments.




This is a copy of the picture of the Palmyra High School Graduating Class of 1910, fram Richard Baker of Slinger, WI
His Father, Ralph Coombe Baker is no. 1 of the middle row. He knows none of the others and would like to know the
names of those who graduated from Palmyra High School with his father. It has singe been learned that no. 1 in row 1
if Inez Hooper Northey. Richard thinks that a John Northey is in this picture and | possibly a Beulow. If anyone can
identify one or more of these people, please write to the Palmyra Historical Society, P.O. Box 154, Palmyra, WI 53156
and we can forward the information tp Rickard Baker.







